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Generally, I’m satisfied with the authors’ response to my previous comments. In their response
to surface albedo, the authors used a value of 0.3 to demonstrate the global average IRF. It is OK
in this paper, but the authors may notice that to obtain an accurate IRF locally, it is necessary to
characterize surface albedo correctly.

My recommendation is acceptance.



